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IMPORTANT NOTICES.

It is requested that all remittances to Messrs. Coutls and Co. may be
paid to the * QUAPPELLE DIOCESAN FunD,” before Dec. 20th in each

year.
V. A. WILLIAMSON, Zreasurer.

Contributions in money to any of the objects named in the Occa-
sIONAL PAPER may be sent at any time to the Assistant Treasurer,
H. A. Grieg, Esq., 12, Lansdowne Place, Blackheath Hill, S.E.

A lady is willing to contribute a quantity of art pottery to any sale of
work which is being organised for the Diocese of Qu’Appelle. Appli-
cation for this gift should be made to the Rev. Arthur Krauss, Brank-
some, Bournemouth.

THE OCCASIONAL PAPER.

Subscriptions for the OccasioNAL PAPER for the year 1898 may
now be sent to the Editor, or to the secretaries of the local branches.
About 700 persons receive the paper, and if each of these would send
the sum of one shilling, the subscription asked, the paper could be
carried on without charging any deficit to any other fund ; indeed, it
is possible that at the end of the year a small balance might be trans-
ferred to the General Fund.

Unfortunately many who receive the paper do not remit the small
subscription asked for, and as a consequence a large deficit on this
account is incurred each year. Hitherto the deficit has been kindly
met by one friend, but we think that this ought not to be the case.
We trust, therefore, that everyone will send us their subscription at
an early date that we may not fall into debt. We venture to remind
our readers that a prompt payment has a double value.

We have been urged to frame a fresh rule, by which subscribers of
small amounts to our funds would not enjoy the privilege of receiving
a copy of our paper unless the subscription of one shilling be paid ;
but we are very unwilling to take this step, since the paper is a valuable
means of rousing and preserving an interest in the work in the Diocese
of Qu’Appelle, but we feel sure that we shall receive so kindly a response
to this appeal that we shall be able to send our magazine to everyone
who helps in our work, whether they be subscribers of large or of small
amounts.

Our readers will welcome the article kindly written for this number
by Canon Dugmore, and we are glad to be able to give notice that




